
Board Report 

The Board of Family Carers Ireland met on 25th March, 2025. 

The board approved formal arrangements for the May EGM.   

It reviewed the draft member briefing on the proposed Constitutional changes and draft 
Terms of Reference for the National Council and for Local Assemblies which will be 
formalised if and when the National Council is established after the EGM. 

It also noted and endorsed the latest version of the organisation’s risk register. 

Reports were received from those committees which met since the last board meeting: 
Carer Support & Engagement; Quality & Safety; Audit & Risk; Finance & Organisation 
and Nominations & Recruitment. 

The next meeting of the board is scheduled for 16th May, 2025 of the eve of the EGM. 

 

 


